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To: 

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Julie Kujath

Date:

August 2018
Subject:
NADE Treasurer End Year Report 2018
I would like to start by thanking the NADE Board for their support while I served this year as Treasurer.  
We continue to streamline our processes for handling membership applications via website and mail.   Our current Webmaster has worked hard to be sure that online applications/renewals work effortlessly.  We will continue to work on this business process so ensure that it is as effortless as possible for our members.  
I have paid all obligations in a timely fashion.

I am excited to report that our application to the IRS has been accepted and we are now a 501(c)3!!  I want to extend a HUGE thank you to Todd Deshong and Maria Whiting for helping to bring this to fruition.  Chapter need to remain vigilant to be sure that they remain in good standing with their incorporation status with their state and filing 990 annually with the IRS.  Nothing has changed for the chapters, you still have to maintain your own entity status.  
As always, I am open to any member’s suggestions to how we can cut costs and/or save money.  Please, feel free to contact me with any ideas you or your members may have.
As I prepare to step down from the position of Treasurer I want to thank the Board for their insight and support while I served in this position.  It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve as Treasurer and I look forward to helping the new Treasurer transition seamlessly.  I also want to thank the membership for being active and doing all of the many things we asked of you to achieve our tax filing.  You all are beyond amazing!

Thank you, again for this opportunity to serve the NADE Board and its members.  I appreciate your support and help as we continue to spread the mission of NADE!
